
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 10, 2021 
 
To:  Pastors and parish staff 
 
From: Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Information needed - Parishes with adoration chapel 

           
 
The Georgia Bulletin is preparing for the June 10 special issue on the 
importance of the Eucharist.  
 
To encourage Catholics to spend more time with Jesus, we would like to 
include a list of parishes that have an adoration chapel available all year. 
 
If your parish provides this, please email editor@georgiabulletin.org with the 
name of the parish, adoration schedule and contact information. 
 
Thank you.  
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